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FROM THE EDITORS

Referring to our call last year that the viability of a bi-annual Flora Malesiana Bulletin
depends on you, we are very happy with the large number of notes and manuscripts we
received for this second spring issue, especially from colleagues in the Malesian region.
Actually we received more than could be included, and some larger manuscripts have to
wait for the next autumn issue.

Please continue to send us items and manuscripts!

1995 will be the year of the Third Flora Malesiana Symposium. After the successful first
two symposia in Leiden and Yogyakarta, respectively, we really have high expectations
and look forward to it. We are convinced that it will give something extra to the ever-high
spirit in our collaborative network and that it will contribute to keep the present momentum
and even further accelerate the production of family treatments. We are sure that all partici-
pants and other people concerned with the Malesian Flora realize the urgency of bringing a
complete Flora Malesiana within sight.

Looking forward meeting you all in Kew!

The views expressed in the Flora Malesiana Bulletin do not necessarily reflect those of the Herbarium Bogoriense,
Bogor, the Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew, or the Rijksherbarium/Hortus Botanicus, Leiden.



